Environmental
Justice Initiative

“Everyone deserves a healthy and
safe place to live.

Rae Oliver Davis, Inspector General,
U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development

Public housing agencies are critical partners for the U.S. Department of
Housing and Urban Development in administering housing assistance at the
local level and ensuring that HUD housing is safe and hazard-free.

As HUD works with PHAs on strategies to preserve affordable housing and
address rehabilitation and physical needs of properties, HUD’s Office of
Inspector General is focused on ensuring that HUD tenants have quality
housing to live in.

HUD OIG has dedicated resources to investigate allegations that HUD
housing providers are not fulfilling their responsibilities to ensure their
properties are safe for tenants to live in, and to address critical repair needs.

Report allegations of environmental hazards and unsafe unit
conditions in HUD housing to the HUD OIG Hotline at 1-800-347-3735
or reporting online at https://www.hudoig.gov/hotline.
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Learn more about HUD OIG and subscribe to our mailing list to receive updates
about our upcoming, ongoing, and recently published oversight work.

WWW.HUDOIG.GOV
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